

Dear Scottish Practitioner Forum Members.

In advance of our meeting at 3pm, please find enclosed the agenda and draft preliminary findings for the upcoming Stakeholder Seminar "Progress with the implementation of Curriculum for Excellence in Scotland," to discuss OECD preliminary draft findings on 16 March 2021.

This is a confidential OECD background document for discussion during the stakeholder seminar, not meant for public distribution, citation or quotation. It is being shared with you, in confidence, as members of the Scottish Practitioner Forum, who have been advising the OECD during the Review.

The document provides information on preliminary draft findings of the OECD's Assessment of the implementation of Scotland's Curriculum for Excellence for the purposes of helping inform a consultation seminar with stakeholders. The information presented relates to draft findings that are preliminary and may be adjusted prior to the publication of the final report, including as a result of the input received during the stakeholder seminar. This seminar forms part of the OECD's methodology and is intended to help inform its analysis and refine its conclusions and recommendations. The final report is expected for publication in June 2021 and will include the evidence to support its conclusions.



\*

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.

\*